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 Mrs D Wright SUPNOT2015/2242/P 05/05/2015  08:32:34 I am writing in support of the proposed new windows.  As a resident in St Christophers, who happens 

to be 82 years of age.  I find the current windows impossible to clean and also all the paint etc falls off.  

They are not in keeping with the rest of the estate and are outdated and dangerous and certainly not cost 

effective, where heating is concerned and in some cases not water proof.  I totally support this 

application for change.

17 St Christophers 

House

Bridgeway Street

London

NW1 1QR

 Mrs C Khan SUPNOT2015/2242/P 05/05/2015  08:25:55 I am writing in support of the proposed new windows.  The current windows in the 3 blocks are no 

longer safe and are not in keeping with the rest of the estate.  Some are so far beyond repair, people 

cannot even open them.  They are also a danger to clean.  They also let all the drafts in and cause 

condensation.

46 St Nicholas 

Flats

Werrington Street

London

NW1 1PT

 Miss J Newman SUPPEMPE

R

2015/2242/P 10/05/2015  20:49:55 I understood that planning permission had already been given for the replacement to St Francis House.  

I am concerned that there will now be further delay to St Francis House getting new windows.  We still 

have the original 1930's crittal windows, which are now not fit for purpose, and I cannot face another 

winter without proper insulation..

28 St Francis 

House

Bridgeway Street

NW1 1QT
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